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CONSUMER INFORMATION
The federal Higher Education Act of 1965, as amended, requires that
institutions of higher education disclose certain consumer information
to current students, prospective students, current employees and/or
prospective employees. This consumer information can be found on
the Institutional Research and Decision Support (https://irds.vcu.edu/)
website and includes information about:

• Financial aid
• General information about VCU
• Student Right-to-know Act – completion and graduation rates for

general student body and student athletes
• Equity in Athletics Disclosure Act – athletically related expenses and

student aid
• Drug and alcohol abuse prevention
• Campus security
• Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act – student rights with

respect to educational records

Paper copies of all of the information listed on the consumer information
website are available upon request.
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